
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       At the Dec. 17 South Lake Tahoe Public
Utility District board meeting the electeds
are expected to approve a three-year contract
for General Manager Richard Solbrig that will
include a 2 percent raise effective July 1,
2016.

·       The Placer County Board of Supervisors proclaimed a
local emergency for the high number of dead and dying trees
across the county.

·       Sierra Avalanche Center is offering snowmobile
specific avalanche education course on Jan. 22-23. For more
info and to register, go online.

·       The Community Play Consortium is having a meeting Dec.
15 at 3pm in the board room at Lake Tahoe Community College.

·       Here are the El Dorado-Lake Tahoe and Sierra roadwork
schedule for the week.
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